
GLA Weed/Algae/Sediment Control Committee Report 

(January 27th , 2019 GLA Board Meeting) 

 

A combined Weed/Algae/Sediment Control and Fish Committee Meeting was 

held on 1/8/20. The purpose of this meeting was to review the contract proposals 

that we were to receive from Rollins Aquatic Solutions, McCloud Aquatics, and 

JadEco Consulting & Management Services. Each of these Lake Management 

Companies were sent “Request For Proposals” for performing 

weed/algae/sediment control for the 2020 season on our lakes. 

 

Just a few days (1/6/20) prior to the meeting on 1/8/20, we received an e-mail 

from JadEco Consulting & Management Services stating that they have decided 

not to participate in providing us with a proposal due to time constraints 

associated with our contract requirements. 

 

Upon careful review of the proposals received from both Rollins Aquatic Solutions 

and McCloud Aquatics, it was a unanimous decision by the committee members 

present to recommend to the GLA Board of Directors that we once again contract 

with Rollins Aquatic Solutions for providing weed/algae/sediment control to our 

Goose, Beaver, and Lincoln Lakes at a cost which was over 7% lower than going 

with McCloud Aquatics.  

 

Within this 2020 contract, Rollins will provide unlimited algae treatments, spot 

treatments for problematic submerged vegetation to a total of 41 acres, and 8.5 

acres for sediment control at a total contract cost of $33,934. This compares to 

the 2019 contract for unlimited algae treatments, spot treatments for 

problematic submerged vegetation to 39 acres, and 5.3 acres for sediment 

control at a cost of $32,305. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Joe Turk 

Weed/Algae/Sediment Control Committee Chairperson 


